
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
COURT OF APPEAL OF QUEBEC  

 
October 20, 2014  

 
New website of the Court of Appeal of Quebec 

 
 

NOTICE  
 

 
I am pleased to announce that the Court of Appeal of Quebec has launched a 
brand new website. It is online as of today at the following address: 
www.courdappelduquebec.ca 
 
Our website has been redesigned to better meet the needs of users. More 
dynamic and user-friendly, it allows access to judgments of the courts as soon as 
they are filed, permits research in the rolls of the Court as well as provides an 
opportunity to keep up to date with the latest news and announcements. The site 
will be updated regularly and it will be possible to subscribe to our RSS feeds. 
 
In other respects, due to the wide range of information available on our website, 
lawyers as well as self-represented litigants will easily and undoubtedly find 
answers to the most commonly asked questions regarding procedures in appeal. 
Finally, the Court will have a Twitter account, enabling more efficient access to 
the latest news for the most frequent users. 
 
Overall, the new website of the Court of Appeal will help improve access to 
justice for everyone. Happy surfing! 
 
 
NICOLE DUVAL HESLER 
CHIEF JUSTICE OF QUÉBEC  


